
DANNY DUMARESQUE 
213 Portugal Cove Road 
St. John’s, NL A1B 2N5 

 
 
 

E-mail: cbundon@pub.nl.ca 
 
 
 
2015-02-23 
 
Ms. Cheryl Blundon 
Newfoundland and Labrador  
   Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road 
St. John’s, NL A1A 5B2 
 
Dear Ms. Blundon: 
 
RE: The Board’s Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the 
Island Interconnected System (“Public Review”) – Phase One Hearing (‘Hearing”) 
 
As an Intervenor in this Investigation and in regard to the Public Review, I hereby advise  the 
following: 
 

1. In response to the Board’s correspondence of February 16 and the confirmation by the 
Board to have Prudency Reviews of various items, including the 100 MW Generator 
Project, I hereby confirm my presence at the upcoming Public Hearing. 

2. I further advise that I do not intend to cross-examine other parties. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Danny Dumaresque 
 
cc. Interested Parties 
 


